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Raritan Bay Federal Credit Union Awards  
Scholarship to Local High School Senior 

 
 
Sayreville, NJ – 2018 Raritan Bay Federal Credit Union is proud to announce the winner of a 
$500 scholarship, awarded to an outstanding local high school student.  This scholarship, on 
behalf of the Raritan Bay Federal Credit Union, was awarded to Sarah Nemshick of 
Sayreville War Memorial High School. Sarah plans on attending the University of Scranton 
with a major in Information Technology.  
 
The scholarship was offered to all high school seniors, who are members of Raritan Bay 
Federal Credit Union. Students competed against other students from schools throughout 
Middlesex County. Winners were selected based on scholastic achievement, extra curricular 
and community activities, teacher references and leadership qualities. 
 
Raritan Bay FCU is a non-profit, community chartered financial institution that serves 
Middlesex County. Raritan Bay FCU was chartered in 1941, and is owned and operated by 
its members.  


